
TEACHING SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

“Welcome to the third edition of the Berkshire Teaching School Alliance newsletter!   

We are pleased to announce that  from September 2021, the Berkshire Teaching School Alliance will be 

replaced with Maiden Erlegh Institute (MEI).  We will continue working in partnership with local schools and 

the University of Reading, however we have been given the privilege of collaborating with the newly 

designated, ‘Teaching School Hub Berkshire’ to co- deliver Initial Teacher Training (ITT) and Early Career 

Teacher (ECT) training. Further, Maiden Erlegh Trust has been successfully awarded a Behaviour Hub and 

Thames Valley Gateway Challenge Hub and we look forward to working collaboratively with a variety of 

different networks across Berkshire and beyond in the future.  Please check out our brand new website. ” 

www.maidenerleghinstitute.org   

Rob Buck,  Director  of Teaching School 

“inspiring future generations of teachers” 

Berkshire TSA is part of Maiden Erlegh Trust. For more information please visit the Trust website: www.maidenerleghtrust.org/ 
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Maiden Erlegh Trust has been 

awarded the status of national 

Behaviour Hub by the DfE, only one 

of 22 in the country and one of only 

two Trusts on the list. This designa-

tion recognises the quality of our 

behaviour approaches across all 

the schools in the Trust, from Sixth 

Form to Early Years, whether in 

mainstream, special or in alterna-

tive provision. As part of the Trust 

Behaviour Hub, Maiden Erlegh 

School is the named lead school 

with the credit shared by all.   

Maiden Erlegh Trust also has a 

strong reputation for working  

collaboratively with other schools, 

as we have been doing for many 

years through the Teaching 

School. Behaviour Hub status is a 

continuation of this and the panel 

recognised our experience and 

achievements in this area. Working 

with other schools is a privilege, we 

always see this work as an ex-

change and learn a great deal 

from our partner schools: we are 

always pleased to share our    

experiences and provide support 

where we can, always respecting 

the distinctive ethos of each            

establishment. The Behaviour Hub 

designation will involve working 

with other schools and other 

Trusts.   

For more information, please email 

MEIOffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

   

 

“This is the last newsletter for Berkshire 

Teaching School Alliance and, whilst 

there is a very exciting future ahead 

for the team, I must express how proud 

I am of all the people over the years 

who have worked so hard to ensure 

BTSA flourished. Over the years the 

organisation has trained hundreds of 

new  teachers and teaching assistants and we have provided CPD 

for schools all over the region and also school improvement     sup-

port for schools across the country. As a result, our reputation has 

gone from strength to strength, and we have been able to fulfil our 

moral purpose of giving back to the wider sector. The element I 

appreciate the most about the work of the alliance, is how         col-

laborative it has been and the connections and partnerships that 

have built up – not just with other schools, but with the University of 

Reading, local authorities and other bodies. This surely is how we 

serve all our children and young people. 

The team is extremely proud to be working with our local Teaching 

School Hub, Teaching School Hub Berkshire as well as with other 

organisations which share our vision for collaborative, system-led 

partnerships which benefit as many people as possible. We are very 

excited about what the next few years will bring and fully  intend to 

keep what we do best and build on that further. 

Once again thank you to current and past teams. Quality always 

shines through.” 

Mary Davies,  CEO and NLE (National Leader in Education) 

Maiden Erlegh Trust 

From the CEO 

Introducing Maiden Erlegh Institute  

Delivering excellence in Teacher Training, Development and  

Behaviour Management 

https://www.maidenerleghinstitute.org/
http://www.maidenerleghtrust.org/
https://www.lgs.slough.sch.uk/page/?title=Teaching+School+Hub&pid=324


Farewell to our School Direct and 

Core Trainees 

In June, we said farewell to our School Direct and Core Universi-

ty of Reading trainee teachers. A training year like no other, the 

trainees proved resilient, determined and hard-working and we 

are pleased that over 75% of them have secured teaching   

positions for September 2021. Mark Li, (right) one of our trainees, 

valued his colleagues in the Mathematics department.  

Trainees have been supported by a superb team of mentors 

who have worked closely with them during the year. We extend 

our gratitude to  the teaching staff who delivered excellent  

Professional Studies sessions to the trainees on Thursday  

mornings. Thank you to the mentors and all staff involved with 

supporting our trainees to become future educators.  We wish 

them all the best for the future and hope our paths cross again.   

 

 

“What I enjoyed most about my main placement was working with 

my colleagues in the department. They were open and willing to 

share their experiences with me and support me whenever I have 

questions or time of uncertainty. 

I was so lucky that my mentor was  100%  supportive of me and   

sensitive to my needs such 

as lesson observations 

and lesson planning, PGCE 

dissertation project, etc. 

I’ve learnt so much and 

developed as a trainee 

maths teacher. ” 

 

Berkshire TSA successfully held a launch event for The 

Thames Valley Gateway Challenge Hub.  Challenge Partners 

is an educational charity set up in 2012 following the London 

Challenge to embed the lessons learned and to share its 

collaborative model for school improvement and            

leadership development with schools across the country.  

The event  was designed to establish a local hub  in the 

Thames Valley to strengthen our schools in the spirit of   

collaboration, and to play our part in ensuring that all chil-

dren and young people in all schools across the country 

benefit from the collective wisdom in the system. We believe 

it is through learning together that we achieve continuous 

improvement, raise standards and ensure that our children 

and young people have an excellent education, and our 

colleagues a positive and fulfilling professional life. This 

ethos underpins the charity and will inform the values of our 

hub.  Following on from the launch, we are excited to       

confirm that we have 14 local schools signed up to the 

Thames Valley Challenge Hub.  

• Team Teach 
• Mental Health First Aid 
• Curriculum  Leadership Development Programme  
• Pastoral Leadership Development Programme  
• Senior Leadership Development Programme  
 
To book from September, please contact  MEIOffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

UPCOMING COURSES 

Thank a Teacher Day 
On 23 June it was national ‘thank a teacher’ day.   We would like 

to say thank you to those teachers , support staff and trainee 

teachers that have made a positive difference.  

Introducing Maiden Erlegh Institute 

From September 2021, our new name will be Maiden 

Erlegh Institute.  We will continue to offer Initial Teacher Training,  

professional development courses and school improvement work. Our 

new services include the Early Career Training, Behaviour Hub and Thames 

Valley Challenge Hub. If you would like more information about any of the 

above, please email: MEIOffice@maidenerleghtrust.org. 



https://www.maidenerleghinstitute.org/











